
From:
To: City Council
Cc: Mary Gourley; 
Subject: City Policy re AB 2446 & Brown Act
Date: Monday, February 06, 2023 11:51:00 AM

To Our City Council,

Regarding Sebastopol City policy directives, AB 2446 and the Brown Act"
I wish to encourage you to develop as flexible a policy as possible within state mandates, to
recognize, accommodate and respect the variety of needs and conditions of city volunteers as
well as staff members.

As a Chairperson of a Sebastopol City Committee I want to be able to protect the health of
myself and my family while still giving my time and energies our community. The greater the
flexibility our City gives to all participants, the better for us all.

Thank you.

Marghe Mills-Thysen




